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Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

S1 Transition Days 

 

You may already be aware that due to the ongoing situation with the Pandemic, Dundee City Council has 

cancelled the 2 day planned visits on 17th and 18th June for our new S1 group.  This decision has been taken 

to ensure the continued health and safety of our school communities.  However, following consultation with 

our Cluster Head teachers we have looked at what provision we can put in place to allow our new S1 pupils 

the opportunity to visit their secondary school and take part safely in activities that will help them prepare 

for their move to Craigie High in August.   

 

All transitioning pupils will have an opportunity to visit Craigie High School before the Summer holidays 

supported by Craigie and or their primary staff, some of these visits have already taken place. In addition, 

Craigie High School staff are in the process of visiting each primary school where a pupil has been allocated a 

place at Craigie.  

 

Please see below a link to our school handbook which contains all relevant information to help you prepare 

your child for starting in S1. Click here 

 

All pupils transitioning to S1 in Craigie High School have been given access to the Transition Microsoft Team 

which will appear on their Teams launch page.  Pupils can access the team by clicking the tile in their teams, 

as shown below. 

 

 
In this team, pupils will find lots of helpful information and presentations under the ‘files’ tab such as what 

to expect from your transition, an interactive tour of the school, staff welcome videos and transition 

activities. There is also a place to post any questions about transition pupils may have.  If parents/carers 

have any questions, please feel free to post on the feed on the ‘general’ tab and a member of staff will 
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http://craigiehighschool.ea.dundeecity.sch.uk/our-school/Craigie%20HS%20Handbook%20Aug%202019%20-01.pdf
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respond. If your child does not have access to this team, please advise them to inform their primary teacher 

who can then get in touch with Craigie High School staff. 

 

If you have any queries or questions, please contact the school via email 

(craigiehighschool@dundeeschools.scot) and mark for the attention of Ms Durham (Principal Teacher of 

Guidance with responsibility for P7 transition) 

 

We look forward to working with you and your children and welcoming you to the Craigie High community.   

 

 

 

Mrs S Boylen 

Depute Head Teacher 
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